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A new garbage system for the city of La Crosse meets little resistance in     front of the full city
council.  A 16 to 1 vote on Tuesday night by the  council for the new seven-year contract with
Harter's which will introduce  automated pick-up to the city

         

City council member Doug Happel.  The new garbage system would start at  the beginning of
the new year.  Each residence in the city would get two  wheeled carts, one for garbage and
one for recycling.  
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